
Project Description

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 
is finalizing the design of a project to resurface all 
travel lanes of Fiske Boulevard (State Road (S.R.) 
519) from the northbound Interstate 95 (I-95) 
ramps to King Street (S.R. 520) in the cities of 
Rockledge and Cocoa.

In addition to placing new pavement, the project 
calls for creating 6-foot-wide buffered bicycle 
lanes in both directions. 

The roadway will continue to have two through 
lanes in each direction, and existing turn lanes will 
be maintained.

Pedestrian improvements include new crosswalks, 
upgraded pedestrian curb ramps and pedestrian 
lighting, as well as construction of a new sidewalk 
to close gaps. Drainage adjustments, new signing 
and pavement markings, and other necessary 
roadside improvements are also planned.

Design of the project is expected to finish in 
summer 2020, with construction anticipated to 
begin in spring 2021 at an estimated cost of 
approximately $8.7 million.

Public Participation

Public participation is solicited without regard to 
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability or family status. Persons wishing to 
express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting 
Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 
Coordinator, by email at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

Fiske Boulevard (S.R.  519) Resurfacing
From the Northbound I-95 Ramps/Barnes Boulevard to King Street (S.R. 520) 
Brevard County

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 441020-1

The FDOT welcomes your questions and comments about this project. You many contact the FDOT Project Manager:

Jude  Jean-Francois
Florida Department of Transportation

719 South Woodland Boulevard
DeLand, FL 32720

Phone: 386-943-5487 
Email at jude.jean-francois@dot.state.fl.us

You can also stay up to date on the project by visiting the FDOT Central Florida website www.cflroads.com.
Simply type 441020-1 in the search box, click enter, then click on the project name.
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